
This January, we invite residents and their families to join us 

in decorating your front doors in the first ever  

Lodge Winter Door Decorating Contest! 

The sky’s the limit! You’re welcome to use any supplies you 

may have, and the Life Enrichment Department will provide 

some supplies, available on January 8th at 9:30 am. 

To be included, residents can decorate their doors 

between January 1 and the 15th.  Please let the front desk 

know if you’d like your door to be entered into the contest. 

The voting period opens up January 16th. We encourage 

residents to walk around and view the doors, but photos of 

all the entries will also be displayed in the lobby between 

January 18th-23rd. Be sure to vote for your favorites! We 

will also be posting the entries on Facebook where people 

can vote, as well, so there will be TWO winners!  

Winners will be announced at the January 31st Happy Hour! 

Winter Door Decorating Contest 

• Rich H.:  January 1

• Marilyn B.: January 1

• Marlene K.: January 2

• Dean H.: January 3

• Becky K.: January 6

• Laurel S.: January 6

• Wayne H.: January 10

• Norma B.: January 10

• Norma H.: January 13

• Ann W.: January 16

• Shirley H.: January 22

• Gary B.: January 30

• Linda R.: January 31

Originally from Chazy, NY, and 
having lived in many different 
cities, Mona recently moved to 
Bozeman Lodge to be closer to her 
daughter. She has five children, 30 
grandchildren, and 14 great 
grandchildren. While raising her 
children, Mona was involved in the 
PTA and many volunteer 
organizations. Her favorite vacation 
was a trip to Red River, New 
Mexico.  Some of Mona’s hobbies 
include playing bunko, listening to 
audio books, and working on jigsaw 
puzzles. She loves to meet people, 
so be sure to say “Hello” when you 
see her! 

Mona H. 

Our Resident Welcoming Committee 
plays an important role in welcoming 
new residents into our community by 
greeting them and helping them get 
acquainted with their new home. 

If you’re interested in joining, please 
stop by our Informational Meeting on 
Tuesday, January 2nd at 3:45pm or stop 
by the Life Enrichment Office. 

“The new year stands before us, like a chapter in a book, 

waiting to be written.”  —Melody Beattie 

Residents Ambassadors Needed 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  


